
OFFICE OF THE HEADMASTER
JANTHUM ENGLISH MEDIUM HiGH SCHOOL 

JANTHUM, KAMALPUR, DHALAI 

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby informed to all the Parents and 

Guardians of Janthum English Medium High School 

That a guardian meeting will be held on 28/05/2022 

(Saturday) at the School premises. 
Therefore, I request to all guardian to attend 

the meeting with positive aspect. 
Now, this is for information of all concerned

Teachers and Students of both morning and noon shifts) 

that Summer Vocation will begin w.e.f 28/05/2022 
and continue upto 20/06/2022. The school will 
reopen on the 21 June, 2022. In this connectiobn, 
hostel boarder-students are directed to report to 
hostels on 20/06/2022 in the afternoon session. 

Thus all the teachers and students of both 
morning and noon shifts are instructed to attend 
school on 21/06/2021 positively. 

(DR. �S TRIPURA) 
Vice Principal 

Janthum English Medium High School 
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